
 
 

Scrap the £50 Annual Car Park Permit for Members 

 

This council considers that with changes to staff terms and conditions and the 

introduction of the Staff Travel Plan, Council agrees to scrap the £50 annual car park 

permit for members and adopt the same scheme that is available for staff.   

 

Council also requests the Executive Head Business Services to undertake a review 

of staff car parking permits, to be set up immediately and particular consideration is 

given to essential car users and the disparity between low and high salary earners. 

 

Proposed by Councillor Cowell 

Seconded by Councillor Morey 


